
 

HALL OF FAME 

CLASS 1 

Joe, Scout, Matilda 

Writing Rocket – Luca B 

Class 1 for being so sensible when going to post 

their Santa letters 

 

CLASS 2 

Skylar, Louie, Morrigan 

Writing Rocket: Dylan and Skylar 

Reading rockstar: Julien 

 

CLASS 3 

James, Layla, Fliss 

Writing rocket – Fliss 

Reading Rockstar – Lynk 

 

CLASS 4 

Toby, Grace M, Grace B 

Writing Rocket: Darcy 

Reading Rockstar: Kyle 

Handwriting: Daisy, Talia, Evangeline, Jack 

 

CLASS 5 

Delon, Jack R, Ella, Ruby B 
Writing Rocket - Fred 
Star reader – Lani 

Handwriting – Georgia 
 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

 

 

 

CLEE HILL COMMUNITY ACADEMY  

NEWSLETTER 

10.12.21 

 

Class 1 went to the post-box and posted 

their letters to Santa. 

  

  



 

 

  

This week Class 5 were lucky enough to have a visit 

from John Swift to demonstrate and make bread with 

them. Fun was had by all, and the finished product 

tasted delicious. 

   

   

 

Ollie in class 1 has decorated his tree with his 

praise certificates and his spotted being fantastics 

 

The Christmas colouring competition winners 

with their prizes from the PTA. 

Well done everyone.  

Ember won in nursery, Harvey, Tilly, Fliss, Daisy 

and Chloe won in their classes.  

 

Winners of the name the dog and reindeer 

competition from the Winter Wonderland, 

Sienna and Evie-Mae 



  

Dear Parent/Carer  

In January 2022, Classes 1-5 will be discussing the NSPCC’s Underwear Rule as part of our PSHE 

curriculum. During these discussions we will aim to teach our pupils the following important 

safety skills without giving explicit information or telling scary stories.  

We will be teaching our pupils the NSPCC’s Underwear Rule, using the ‘PANTS’ acrostic, which is 

like a green cross code for staying safe from sexual abuse.  

PANTS stands for: 

 • Privates are private  

• Always remember your body belongs to you 

 • No means no  

• Talk about secrets that upset you  

• Speak up, someone can help  

The assembly is normally ran by NSPCC but this year, I will be leading it. I will introduce a range 

of ideas/ scenarios, all delivered in a way that’s fully age appropriate.  

These include:  

• “appropriate” and “inappropriate” touching  

• your child’s right to say no to things that make them feel upset or uncomfortable 

 • naming parts of the body  

• who your child can turn to if they ever feel upset or worried.  

 

If you would like to know more about the NSPCC’s campaign and see how you can help keep your 

children safe in partnership with your child’s school, more information can be found at 

nspcc.org.uk/underwearrule . 

If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  

Ceri Little 

 



 

PTA EVENTS 

The Winter Wonderland was an amazing success. We raised 

over £1500, an amazing amount for our small community. 

We are hoping for match funding from one of our parents 

and this will bring an extra £500 to the total!!! 

A huge thank you to all who attended but especially to the 

businesses who contributed to our event and to the PTA 

who worked so hard to make it happen. 

 

We have Christmas hat competition on Wednesday for when we have our Christmas dinner, the children can 

wear them on Thursday as well for the party if they wish. 

After the dinner classes 1, 2,4 and 5 are having their film afternoon.  

On Thursday we are having the Christmas party. Party clothes can be worn on Thursday.  Class 3 will have their 

film on Thursday.  

On Friday we can break the rules for 50p a rule or all of them for £2.  

 

 

 



 

Dates for the diary 2021-22 

Half term  

15.12.21 Christmas Dinner  

16.12.21 Christmas Party (Santa). £2 to cover cost of party food.  

In classes pm for party games.  
16.12.21 PTA Christmas Film afternoon.  

17.12.21 Break up for Xmas.  

Maths Problem Solving am/ Board games pm 

 

4.1.22 PD day  

5.1.22 Back to school 

  

   

 

 

 


